UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

October 26, 1979

Mr. David Miller
213 Morgan Street
Washington, DC 20001

In the Matter of Maine Yankee Atomic Power Company
(Maine Yankee Atomic Power Station)
Docket No. 50-309

Dear Mr. Miller:

In 1light of the interest you expressed regarding the above facility,
~enclosed please find a copy of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's

"Notice of Proposed Issuance of Amendment to Facility Operating License"
for the Maine Yankee Atomic Power Station.

If I can be of further assistance, please contact me.

Sincerely,
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Henry ;? McGurren

Counsel for NRC Staff

Enclosure: As stated

cc w/encl: Stanley Tupper



